
From: 	 Cole, James (SMO) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/15/2011 7:17:53 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: More about the Committee staff call to the cooperator 
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Jim 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 07:13 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Cole, James (SMO); Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Subject: More about the Committee staff call to the cooperator 

Pat spoke to the lawyer. When whether he thought that staff knew his client was a witness before they placed the 

call, the lawyer said he believed they did. When Pat asked the lawyer why he believed that, the lawyer said that 

he believed staff had been talking to ATF iAlso, the lawyer told Pat that at one point in the conversation he 

mentioned his concerns about information about his client being on the Internet. The staffers said that they 

hadn't revealed anything and hadn't posted anything on the Internet. 

Also, the lawyer just received a subpoena by email calling for the witness's testimony at a hearing. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
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